Constantino, Mike

From: Kara Friedman [KFriedman@Polsinelli.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 1:42 PM

To: Constantino, Mike

Cc: Connor, Clare

Subject: [External] Eye Surgery Center of Hinsdale, LLC
Hi Mike,

Clare said you are looking for clarification of the legal name of the surgery center. It is Eye Surgery Center of Hinsdale,
LLC. “The” is not part of the name.

Let me know if there is anything else that you need from me.

Thanks,
Kara

Kara M. Friedman
Shareholder

kfriedman@polsinelli.com
312.873.3639

150 N. Riverside Plaza, Suite 3000
Chicago, IL 60606
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Polsinelli PC, Polsinelli LLP in California

This electronic mail message contains CONFIDENTIAL information which is (a) ATTORNEY - CLIENT PRIVILEGED
COMMUNICATION, WORK PRODUCT, PROPRIETARY IN NATURE, OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED BY LAW FROM
DISCLOSURE, and (b) intended only for the use of the Addressee(s) named herein. If you are not an Addressee, or the
person responsible for delivering this to an Addressee, you are hereby notified that reading, copying, or distributing this
message is prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail message in error, please reply to the sender and take the
steps necessary to delete the message completely from your computer system.



